
 

 

 

October 15, 2024 
 

 

Dear Residents of Hermantown,  

The City of Hermantown has completed and submitted our service line materials 
inventory to the Minnesota Department of Health. The service line inventory is publicly 
available, and you can check the materials for your service line by visiting the Lead 
Inventory Tracking Tool (LITT) at https://maps.umn.edu/LSL/ you may also contact us at 
218-729-3600.  

To complete the service line inventory the utility director reserched historical records, 
used St. Louis County’s database, and made several on site inspections of existing service 
lines. As of 10/17/2024 our inventory contains 0 lead, 0 galvanized requiring replacement, 
0 unknown material, and 2360 non-lead service lines.  

 

 

Thank you for helping this process be a success. 

 

 

Trish Crego 
Utility and Infrastructure Director – City of Hermantown 
(218) 729-3600 // tcrego@hermantownmn.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


